Year 6 Outdoor Adventure Day

Today, our Year 6's enjoyed a fantastic day with Chris from Thrills and Skills for Life in the woodland close to school. They took part in lots of outdoor adventure activities, including learning more about camouflage and building stretchers from woodland materials to transport casualties as part of their missions. Chris was full of praise for the children's behaviour and enthusiasm during the session— well done, Year 6!





World Mental Health Day

We will be joining thousands of schools across the UK all taking part in Hello Yellow in support of Young Minds on **Thursday 10th October** (World Mental Health Day). On the day, we will be holding a non-uniform day where children can wear yellow or bright colours to school. For any parents/carers that wish to donate to help Young Minds keep fighting for young people's mental health, you can donate on our JustGiving page:

Wynyard Primary School is fundraising for Young Minds Trust (justgiving.com)

Forest Schools

On Thursday, Year 1 will be taking part in an educational forest school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back for this session.

Year 5 London Residential 2025

The deposit payment and residential payment for the Year 5 London Trip are now both available on ParentPay. The deposit payment of £75.00 is due by 25th October 2024. We have broken the residential payment into suggested instalments, as parents have found this useful in previous years. If you would prefer not to pay in line with these instalments, as long as the final payment is made by Monday 24th March 2025, you may pay as you wish.

Year 5 and 6 Drama Club

Any children in Year 5 and 6 who have expressed an interest in attending drama club this year should have brought home a letter on Friday or today. The letter contains information for parents about drama club sessions and the performance of The Wizard of Oz in the summer term. If your child would like to attend Drama club, please complete and return to school as soon as possible so we can ascertain interest.



Newsletter

Monday 7th October 2024

Stars of the Week

Our stars of the week for last week are:

Nursery: George Class 1: Alice Class 2: Penelope
Class 3: Anastasia Class 4: Liberty Class 5: Alex R
Class 6: Lohen Class 7: Ruben Class 8: Florence
Class 9: Connie Class 10: Martha Class 11: Grayson
Class 12: Hazel Class 13: Ralphy Class 14: Arjan
Whole School Award: Josh (Class 11)



Parents' Meetings

Parents' meetings will take place during the week commencing Monday 21st October via School Cloud. Each class has been allocated a day during the week with appointments being made available for parents between 9.30am and 6.30pm. Please see the table below with details of the day allocated for each class.

The booking system will go live on Friday and you can book your appointment using the following link:

https://wynyardprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk

Should you have any problems, please contact the school office or email admin@wynyardprimary.org.uk

Class	Class Teacher	Parents' Meeting Day
Nursery	Mrs Hunter	Thursday 24th October
Class 1	Miss Jewson	Monday 21st October
Class 2	Mrs Smith & Mrs Fawcett	Wednesday 23rd October
Class 3	Mr Llewellyn	Monday 21st October
Class 4	Miss Huntley	Tuesday 22nd October
Class 5	Mrs Barker	Thursday 24th October
Class 6	Miss Hind	Tuesday 22nd October
Class 7	Mrs Coates	Thursday 24th October
Class 8	Mr Hewitt	Wednesday 23rd October
Class 9	Miss Highfield	Thursday 24th October
Class 10	Mrs O'Brien	Monday 21st October
Class 11	Miss Taylor	Monday 21st October
Class 12	Mrs Hall	Wednesday 23rd October
Class 13	Miss Honnor/Miss Lowes	Tuesday 22nd October
Class 14	Mr Dixon	Thursday 24th October

School Photographs

Tempest Photography will be coming in to school on Wednesday 20th November to take individual and sibling photographs.

Year 6 SATs and Paris Meeting

Just a reminder that there is a meeting to discuss SATs and Paris on Tuesday 15th October at 5.30pm in the School Hall.